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While following the ISOC National tour, Dees Motorsports made the trek west into the mountains of 
Winter Park, Colorado for round two of this season's racing action! The team left mid week with a 20 
hour drive in front of them, in hopes to get out there early enough to get some testing in to adjust for 
the change in altitude. Saturday started out in single digit temps, with Neil preparing to run two classes 
for the day. 

Neil raced in the Transition 8-10 class, finishing in the top three in both of his heats and scoring him the 
number two qualifier spot for the final. Coming out strong in the final, he came out of the gate in 3rd 
place and held down his spot for the whole race, claiming himself a spot on the podium!

 Also competing in the Transition 8-12 class, Neil ran well in his heats, but not well enough to land him 
directly in the finals, forcing him to run the LCQ. Neil came in with a 3rd place finish, making him the 
number 13th qualifier going into the final. With a bad start, Neil was only able to make it into the 13th 
spot in the final, rounding out his weekend. 

We would like to thank all of our sponsors, family, and friends for supporting us!




